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Major Project 09_00 I 6 Proposed Mixed use Tourist and Residential Development, Cabarita Beach.

Dear Sir

l refer to your letter dated 25 August 201 0 concerning the request for recommended conditions for major
project application 09_00 1 6.

The Roads and Traffic Authority (RTA) has no objection to the proposed development on the corner of
Tweed Coast Rd and Cypress Crescent Cabarita Beach, however, the Tweed Shire Council is the Road
Authority for the Coast Road. Council sets priorities and standards for this road, therefore, Council should be
consulted regarding its requirements for the subject development

If you have any further questions regarding this matter please contact Michael Baldwin (Development
Assessment Officer) on 02 6640 | 300 or by email at land− use_northern@rta.nsw.gov.au.

Yours faithfully

,/ David Bell
Regional Manager, Northern Region

1 7 SEP 2010

Copy for− The General Manager
Tweed Shire Council
P O Box 816
MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484
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